
Watab Town Board of Canvass Minutes for March 13, 2018 
 
Board of Canvass for the Annual Township Election was called to order at 10:50 p.m. by Chair 
Craig Gondeck. Other board members present were Pat Spence, Todd Waytashek, and Craig 
Gondeck. There were 437 voters in the election with 1,978 persons registered as of 11:00 a.m. 
Twenty-one persons registered to vote on Election Day. 
 
All the ballots were re-counted and will be on file at the town hall for twenty-two months 
according to the Minnesota Records Retention Laws. 
 
The official results of the election are as follows: 
 
For a two-year term as Town Clerk:  April Burton with 383 votes 
For a three-year term as Town Supervisor: Julie Johnson with 287 votes 
      Lloyd Erdmann with 146 votes 
 
 
 
The Board of Canvass signed the summary sheet, and the meeting adjourned at 12:25 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 
 
 


